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COMMENT LETTER NO. 27
LETTER FROM MR. DAVID MARQUEZ

April 21, 2002

Response 27-1

Your opinion regarding the Ultramar proposed project is noted.  The SCAQMD strongly disagrees
with the comments that “there is another illegal cover-up and manipulation of the truth to
Wilmington residents by a Government Agency and Private Business working together to avoid
community involvement regarding a controversial issue.”  Public notice for the proposed project
has been provided in a matter that meets or exceeds the CEQA requirements.  See Response 3-1
regarding public notice for this project.

Response 27-2

See Response 24-2 regarding the ambient air quality and the plans in place to improve the air
quality of the region.

Response 27-3

Your opinion is noted.  However, this comment does not pertain to the environmental analysis in
the Draft SEIR.

Response 27-4

See Response 3-3 regarding the public meeting.

Response 27-5

See Response 10-4 regarding a Mediation Plan.

Response 27-6

See Response 3-3 regarding the public meeting and extension of the public comment period.




